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Village of Cold Spring 

Village Board of Trustees 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 

Trustees Workshop  
2-6-2021 

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees held an online workshop meeting via video conference 
pursuant to Executive Order 202.1 on Saturday February 6, 2021 at 2:30 pm. Present were: Mayor 
Merandy and Trustees Heidi Bender, Marie Early, Kathleen E. Foley and Frances Murphy.    

Mayor Merandy called the meeting to order at 2:32pm. 

Mayor Merandy made a motion to go into Executive Session at 2:32pm to discuss the employment 
history of an individual.  The motion was seconded by Trustee Early and approved unanimously. 

Mayor Merandy made a motion to exit Executive Session at 3:30pm.  The motion was seconded by 
Trustee Early and approved unanimously. 

Mayor Merandy made a motion to add an item to the agenda.  The motion was seconded by Trustee 
Murphy and approved unanimously. 

Mayor Merandy made a motion to reinstate Donald Pavlock to the Highway Department at his current 
salary.  The motion was approved by Trustee Foley and approved unanimously. 

Mayor Merandy made a motion to adjourn at 3:21pm.  The motion was seconded by Trustee Foley and 
approved unanimously.   

 

Submitted by: M. Early 
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